
 

 

 

We are planning to install a wildlife interpretation 
board in Jacobs Well Recreation Ground later this 

year.   

 

The preliminary design has been drafted – as 
displayed with this poster. 

 

All comments gratefully received. 

 

Please contact 
cllr.jonathan.snowball@worplesdon-pc.gov.uk  
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